
Town Planning Board Secretariat’s
reception counter to resume normal
service

The following is issued on behalf of the Town Planning Board:

     In line with the arrangements announced by the Government yesterday
(February 27) to implement targeted measures to reduce social contact and
infection control measures and gradually resume more public services in an
orderly manner, starting from next Monday (March 2), the Town Planning Board
Secretariat's reception counter at 15/F, North Point Government Offices will
resume normal service. The opening hours of the reception counter are Monday
to Thursday 9am to 5.30pm, and Friday 9am to 6pm. Members of the public can
also continue to make enquires through the telephone hotline (2231 4810) or
email (tpbpd@pland.gov.hk), and can visit the Town Planning Board's website
(www.info.gov.hk/tpb) for statutory planning information.
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